
HANEY HAPPENINGS 
Thursday, March 5, 2020  
March 5 

• Whistler Sliding Center 6:45 am – 7:00pm 
(Williams) 

• Scotland / Ireland trip parent meeting 7:00pm 
in the Library (Jennings, Lunoch) 

• Little Shop of Horrors Musical 7:00pm 
March 6 

• Whistler Skiing/Boarding Trip - departs 2:45pm 
on March 6 and returns 6:00pm March 8 

March 9 
• Term 2 Marks due 

March 10 
• Report Cards Released in MyClass 

 

  

 
 

Science 9 Mentor Mixer today at lunch in the Suddaby Room. It's a pop and chip 
party and Mentor mix and mingle! Come meet the Passion Project mentors in 
person and find your common ground! (Thursday 5 March)  
Grade 9s, remember that your mentor and topic need to be chosen before March 
break. Presentations April 21 & 22. 
 

 
Charcuterie Fridays! (a.k.a… snack platters for $20) Email Karen in the kitchen to 
pre order your board for Friday! 
 

Whstler Weekend skiers and boarders: reminder that our weekend ski trip is this Friday 
March 6. Please bring your gear to room 2010 Friday morning to store for the day. The bus 
leaves after school on Friday. Meet in room 2010 at the end of the day. 

 
 
SPIRIT WEEK IS MARCH 9-13TH!  

Monday: Mathletes vs. Athletes 
Tuesday: Time Travel (like throwback, but can also be travelling to the future if people so choose; 
also, Throwback Tuesday just doesn't have a great ring to it) 
Wednesday: Waikiki Wednesday 
Thursday: Character Day - come dressed as your favourite character 
Friday: Spirit Day 
 
Student Financial Literacy Seminars March 11, 2020, have been changed. There 
will only be a single presentation during Period 2. 
 



There will be a single presentation by the Canadian Banking Association on the morning of 
March 11 in the Suddaby Room from 9:50 – 10:50. The topics covered are budgeting, saving, 
credit cards and keeping money safe. 

Aboriginal Education 

 

• Métis Beading – Legacy Project:  Starting on March 5th, Métis artist Lisa Shepherd 
will be running groups, where she will share Métis culture, history and traditional 
teachings.  All students are invited to sign up to take part!  Groups will run 
Thursdays during P2/3 or P4/5.  Credits for textiles, art or possibly other subjects 
can be earned.  See Natalie in 1109 for more info or to sign up! 

 

 

Battle of The Books: Our next meeting has been changed to WEDNESDAY, March 4th at 
lunch in the library.  New and returning members, please come for field trip permission 
forms and more details about our April 29 BATTLE against other SD42 schools! 
 
Come to the library to check out our displays for Black History Month and I Read Canadian 
Day. We also have our Battle of The Books available if you're interested in joining us for the 
district battle on April 29th. See a teacher-librarian for more information or for a book 
recommendation!  
 
Visual Novel Club will meet at lunch on Mondays and Fridays in the library. This club is 
designing a video game style story together. Come down and see what it's about!  Artists, 
coders, and writers are needed!  New members are welcome!  
 
Manga club meets on Wednesdays in the small classroom next to the library. We will not 
meet on Wednesday, March 4th but will continue on Wednesdays after that.  New members 
are always welcome! 

 

Douglas deadline to apply for the Entrance Scholarships and Awards has been extended to March 
16! Douglas College offers over 50 scholarships and awards, some up to $20,000, which could cover 
a student’s full education. Conditional acceptance is not required; students simply need to submit 
the application and supporting documentation, including two reference letters, a 1000-word essay, 
and demonstrated financial need (if applicable) by the deadline. Once they complete the application 
form, either paper or on their myAccount, they will be eligible for all 70 scholarships and awards 
 
 

 

The Alouette River Management Society is looking for Spring Break Camp leaders. Interested in 
volunteering for 1 week or more? Contact Sophie by email: sophie@alouetteriver.org or call 604 
467-6401. Earn $50 honorarium each week. 
Earth Day 2020 is looking for volunteers and Performers.  Registration forms available 
at: http://www.mrearthday.ca. 
The Home Show is looking for volunteers for May 1, 2 and 3rd. There are a variety of positions!! 
Please see Mrs. Sekhon in the career centre for more information. 
 

 
 

 
Thursday: Pulled Pork Quesadillas – Tomato Basil Soup 
 
Friday: Clubhouse Sandwich – Chicken Noodle Soup 
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